
PUBLIC NOTICE
VILLAGE OF MATINECOCK

HEARING ON COMPLAINTS ON ASSESSMENT

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Trustees of the Incorporated Village of
Matinecock, as the assessors of the Village, has completed the 2025/26 tentative tax assessment roll. 
A copy of the 2025/2026 Assessment Roll has been filed with the Village Clerk and is available for
inspection at the office of the Village Attorneys, Humes & Wagner, LLP, 147 Forest Avenue, Locust
Valley, Nassau County, New York, where it may be seen and examined by any person during hours
of 10:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m., Monday through Friday until February 18, 2025.  The assessment roll
is also available for viewing on the Village’s website: www.matinecockvillage.org

On February 18, 2025, between the hours of 2:00 p.m. and 6:00 p.m., a representative of the
Board of Trustees, will be at 147 Forest Avenue, Locust Valley, Nassau County, New York,  to
receive complaints in relation to any assessment in the 2025/2026Village tax assessment roll. 
Thereafter the Board of Trustees will convene  as the Board of Assessment Review to hear said
complaints.  The Board of Assessment Review reserves the right to continue or adjourn such
hearings as provided by law. 

Jennifer A. Zoufaly
Village Clerk/Treasurer

Dated:   February 5, 2025


